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Pupil Profile: Orla and 

Archie  

 

  

 

Why did you want to do boxing 

Orla? To learn how to fight and 

defend myself. Archie, why did 

you want to do taekwondo? 

Because my dad was a black 

belt. Why do you like it? 

Because it is interesting and it is 

a really fun sport to do.  

 

 

Mrs Ebbs’ TOP Tips to Stay Healthy  

1. Eat lots of fruit and vegetables [Clear skin].   

2. Drink lots of water. 

3.Brush your teeth twice a day.  

4. Exercise and fresh air. 

 

     
We will be having a CRAZY hair day during 

the summer term. 

 

Achievements  
As head boy and girl, we decided that Hedgehogs have won the 2021 hopes and dreams window 

display. We picked them as we thought they put lots of time and effort in to it. Also, it was creative 

and eye-catching. Although they were all amazing! Thank you all for taking part. 
By Orla and Charlie  

   
 
 

 


